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Dear Dr. Anderson, 
 

My name is Ida Bagus Darmasuta, as the head of Denpasar Language Council, have read the proposal 
“The Development of Character Encoding, Smart Font, and Keyboard Driver for Balinese Script”. I am 
very interested and I support the effort. This is a huge step for the preservation, education, and development 
of the Balinese script and language. I need to inform you that the Balinese script is still being used in 
writing street names, office names, school names, banjar names, village names, in temples and lontars, and 
in various aspect of Panca Yadnya religious ceremonies. Because the importance of the script, we need 
more advanced ways to introduce the script to the next generation of Balinese, such as the true 
computerization of the script. 

This is a sincere support from me as a Balinese that glorify the culture, and I am very thankful because  
there are steps to it (computerization). 

 
Denpasar , May 13th 2003 

 
(signature and stamp) 

 
Ida Bagus Darmasuta 
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